

S.F. No. 309 – Extending Deadline to File Property Tax Refund

Author: Senator Steve J. Drazkowski

Prepared by: Eric Silvia, Senate Counsel (eric.silvia@mnsenate.gov)

Date: January 28, 2025

SF 309 extends, by one year, the deadline to file a claim for a property tax refund. Under current law, a claimant must apply by August 15th, however, a claimant may file a claim up to one year following the deadline. This proposal would allow one additional year to file a claim.

Effective beginning with property taxes payable in 2025.

Senate Counsel, Research, and Fiscal Analysis provides nonpartisan legislative, legal, fiscal, and analytical services to the Minnesota Senate. This document can be made available in different formats upon request.